
 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Young Voices 2024 
 

We are very excited to announce that we have once again signed up to take part in Young Voices, 

which is being held on the evening of Thursday 25th January 2024 at the Resorts World Arena in 

Birmingham. The purpose of this letter is purely to confirm the number of children who would like to 

join the Young Voices Choir. Other details will be sent out in due course. 

The choir is open to all pupils who are currently in Years 3, 4 and 5 with the requirement that your 

child has the commitment and enthusiasm to take part in weekly after school rehearsals on 

Tuesdays. 

The concert itself is a fantastic spectacle, with between 5,000 and 8,000 children in the joint choir, 

along with many thousand more people in the audience, including parents and families of the 

singers of course. The children will be transported to and from the venue by coach. The cost per 

child will be approximately £30, and this will cover the coach fare, coach parking and a t-shirt pack. 

Please do not send money at this point. Parents wishing to attend must make their own transport 

arrangements and tickets will be available through the school nearer to the date. For those who do 

purchase tickets, there may be a possibility of the school organising a coach for parents at a charge; 

numbers will have to be confirmed before we know if this will be possible. 

There is a lot of hard work to get ready for the final concert, but it is well worth it to hear the 

fantastic sounds of singing in the Arena. If your child would like to take part in this event, please 

complete the slip below and return it by Friday 23rd June.  We would like to get our final numbers in 

as soon as we can. Unfortunately, we cannot accept any children into the choir after this deadline as 

the Arena will have allocated seats to everyone taking part. 

Please feel free to contact us at school for any further information or look at the Young Voices 

website www.youngvoices.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Nicholls-Grey, Miss Haines 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Young Voices 2024 
 
I would like my child                                                                                                in                                  class 
to take part in Young Voices 2024 and understand that they will have to attend weekly rehearsals 
every Tuesday, hopefully starting in September. 
 
Signed                                                                 parent/ guardian. 


